
 

 

 
May 2023 
 
Our Ref: HP8855 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
On the morning of Friday 26th May pupils from Year 2 will be visiting Derby Cathedral to 
look around a place of worship and in the afternoon they will be visiting Derby Museum of 
Making where they will be looking at the different objects and displays. 
 
As all the children in Year 2 are entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be 
provided by the school free of charge.  We recommend that your child brings an 
empty backpack to carry this packed lunch in. 
 
As the children will be walking it is essential that your child has sensible walking shoes and 
a waterproof coat in case of light rain and a sun hat and sun cream if it a warm sunny day. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00 am and returning to Hardwick at approximately 3pm.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 
 


